Sample Letter

From high school chapter to request opportunity to present to a middle/junior high class








Your name and title









Your chapter’s name









Your chapter’s address









Date

Name of person being contacted

Address of school

Dear _______________, (Middle/Jr. High School FACS Teacher or FCCLA Adviser)

As the ___________________ (chapter officer of the high school FCCLA chapter), I would like to visit your school or classroom to share information about FCCLA.  Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) is one of the largest youth-led organizations and with family as its’ central focus.  It offers members the opportunity to expand their leadership potential and develop skills for life necessary in the home and workplace.  Our _________ (school) chapter has ______ members and are active at the local, district, state and national levels. We participate in a variety of national programs including ______________________ (list a few programs: ex. STAR Events, Community Service, Families First).  (You may want to give specific examples).  Any student who has taken or is currently taking an FACS class is eligible for membership.

I look forward to meeting with you and your students.  We can plan our presentation to meet your schedule and space available.  Please call me at (phone number) or my adviser (Adviser’s name) at (phone number) if you have any questions.  You may also e-mail me at (e-mail address).  

As your students transition to high school, we would like to invite them to enroll in an FACS class and become a member of FCCLA, The Ultimate Leadership Experience.

Sincerely,

(Signature)

(Typed name)

(Office)

(High school chapter)

Sample Letter

From middle/junior high school program or chapter to request a presentation from a high school chapter – to be used with administration for school time release







Your name and title








Your school or chapter’s name








Your chapter’s address








Date

Name of person being contacted

Address of school

Dear _______________, (HS FACS Teacher, FCCLA Adviser or Chapter President)

As the FACS teacher at (middle/junior high school) I would like my students to know about the opportunities FCCLA offers as they move into high school next year.  (Or you may want to start a middle/junior high chapter and need a high school mentor chapter).  Many of my students will be attending your high school as incoming freshmen next year and would benefit from being a member of FCCLA and enrolling in an FACS class. I would like to invite you to visit our school and present to my classes so that my students will be better informed.

I look forward to talking with you about some of the possibilities.  I have a flexible schedule but am especially interested in ________________________. Please call me at (school phone number), if you have any questions, so that we can set a date for your visit.  You may also e-mail me at (e-mail address).  

As my students transition to high school, I would like them to have an opportunity to enroll in an FACS class and become a member of FCCLA, The Ultimate Leadership Experience.

Sincerely,

(Signature)

(Typed name)

(High school or chapter)

